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Advent Prayer 
Advent is a time to get ready to celebrate Christmas. It is a special season to 

show care to others. 
Dear Jesus, it is the season of Advent and we are full of hope. We are 
getting ready in our hearts and our lives to celebrate your birthday at 

Christmas. Help us live in your love and share that love with others in your 
name during this holy season. May we remember all that this time should be as we 

wait in joyful hope. Amen  

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Mon 19 Nov-Fri 30 Nov 
Swimming Program 
Sun 2 Dec 
First Sunday of Advent 
Tues 4 Dec 
2nd Foundation 2019 Transi-
tion Afternoon 
Fri 7 Dec 
2.30pm Feast of Immaculate 
Conception Assembly 
Reports go home 
Sat 8 Dec 
Feast of Immaculate Concep-
tion 
Mon 10 Dec 
2.15pm Sports Assembly 
Tues 11 Dec 
3rd Foundation 2019 Transi-
tion Afternoon 
3.15-3.45 Second Hand Uni-
form Sale 
Thurs 13 Dec 
Graduation Mass & Disco 
Fri 14 Dec 
Parish Movie 
Mon 17 Dec 
12.00-1.00pm Years 1-6 Orien-
tation 
Dinner in the Yard & Art Show 
Wed 19 Dec 
9.00am End of School Mass 
3.00pm Students finish for 
2018 
 

2019 
Wed 30 Jan 
Getting To Know You and Your 
Child Day 1 
Thurs 31 Jan 
Getting To Know You and Your 
Child Day 2 
Fri 1 Feb 
Classes start for all at 8.45am 

‘I believe in one God, the Father almighty, maker of heaven and earth, of all things visible and 
invisible’          The Nicene Creed 

Dear Parent, 
 
Today you will receive an important note which will outline changes 
to the beginning of the school year. We will begin the 2019 School 
Year with teachers meeting each child and their family in their class 
individually.  
Each child and their family will meet with the teacher for 15 
minutes. You will be attending on one of the following dates; 
Wednesday the 30 or Thursday the 31st of January 2019.  
The focus for these individualised meetings are for the parents to get to know their child’s teacher 
and for the teacher to get to know the parents and their students. The teachers will be sharing 
things that are important to them apart from their love of teaching and we will be asking the par-
ents and students to share their interests with the teacher and to talk about what is important to 
their family.  
Two weeks before your child starts school they will receive a letter from their teacher with further 
information about the meeting and information about the teacher. We hope that this will help to 
build more nurturing, collaborative and authentic relationships between students, teachers and 
families of Our Lady’s School. We want to know your child as a person first and then focus on your 
child as a learner. As all current research indicates that it is important to connect authentically with 
our students and families so that together we can ensure that we create a learning environment 
where your child can flourish and where they achieve the best possible learning outcomes. 

‘It is this feeling of being known, valued and understood that provides the foundation for learning 
and success.'     (CEM 2016, Horizons of Hope, Vision and Context ) 

 

Before and After School Traffic 
I am reminding all parents to please support the staff in making sure that the 
children are safe during drop off and pick up times, before and after school. As 
you are well aware it is during these times that there is much traffic around the 
school. We MUST ALL work to ensure that our children are safe. I ask for your 
collaboration on this important matter. Please do not park in the designated 
drop off zone in Victoria Street just beside the double gates. Ensure that at all 
times you follow the law. Never stop in the middle of the road and tell your 
child to get in/out and do not double park or park in front of anyone’s driveway. These actions 
completely compromise your child’s safety and are against the law. Show patience towards other 
drivers. We need to be respectful and mindful of our neighbours and the residents that live close to 
our school.  
I thank all parents who collaborate and make sure that at all times they are supporting Our Lady’s 
School by following the road rules and making sure that not only their child but that all children are 
safe at all times. 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 
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Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

 

 

Last week we spoke to Sister Jeanne who is a 

Sister of St Joseph who works amongst the 

most vulnerable families in the west. She has done much work in the 

western suburbs to support families who are going through difficult 

times. Our Lady’s school has supported Sister Jean 

in her work through Joseph’s Corner.  

She has asked for our support during Christmas time and has 

said that the items that are most needed are toiletries and 

toys as often families cannot afford these items. 

I’m sure that if we all donate an item we can to-

gether bring some Christmas cheer to many 

families who would otherwise go without. 

Please help us to help Sister Jeanne 

so that we support these families in our local community to 

have a happy Christmas.  

If you can donate any toys, games or 

toiletries, please take them to your 

child’s classroom where a box will be 

waiting. 

The School Student Leaders and Social Justice Committee will 

be regularly visiting each room for donations to bundle up 

and take to Sr. Jean. 

We thank you in advance for your support and donations. 





Children NOT returning to Our Lady’s School in 2019 

 

Family Name: _    _____________________ 
 

Child/children’s names 

1.         Grade:    

2.         Grade:    

3.         Grade:    

4.         Grade:    

 

Suburb we are moving to:  __________________________  _____ 

 

Name of our new school: ___________________________  ____ 

 

Signed:           (Parent) 

Please return this form to the office as soon as possible 

PREPARATIONS FOR 2019 

As we are beginning our preparations for 2019, we ask that parents let us know as soon as possible if their children are not return-

ing to Our Lady’s next year. We have had many inquiries about places for 2019 and we need to let these parents know if there are 

places for their children. We currently have a waiting list for Prep and several of the other year levels are full, with enrolment en-

quiries coming in. If your child is not returning in 2019 (apart from our current year 6 children) please complete the form below 

and return it to the office. It is vital that you return this form as soon as possible. Thank you. 



Have you had a 

clean out and wish 

to donate any out-

grown uniforms for 

the Second Hand 

Sale? 

 

Please make sure 

they are washed 

and clean and then 

bring them in a bag 

to the Office so 

they can be passed 

on to the P&F. 








